
Sunday 29th May  
to Friday 3rd June 2022 

 
WHAT’S INVOLVED? 

 
Sunday 29th May 
Opening Group Session in St. 
Luke’s Church 6.30pm - 7.30pm. 
 

 

Each day (Monday - Friday) 
Commitment to a half hour of prayer with Scripture. 
AND 
A meeting with a Spiritual Guide for approx. 20-30 minutes  
(The Guide is assigned to each person at the opening session and the meeting will 
be arranged for a time that suits you). 
 

Friday 3rd June 
A closing group session in St. Patrick’s Church, Corduff from 6.30pm - 7.30pm. 
 

More details on our website: www.stlukesparishd15.com 
 

If you are unable to join the Retreat please pray for  

those who will be taking part and for the Spiritual Guides 

PARISH INFORMATION 

Mass Times  
Monday:10am & 7.30pm 
Tuesday to Friday: 10am 
Saturday: Vigil 6.30pm 
Sunday: 10.00am & 12noon  
Holy Days: Vigil 7pm & 11am 
 

Parish Office 
Open Mon. Tues. Thurs.& Fri.  
9.00am-1.00pm  
Tel:  01 820 5480 
Email: mulhudoffice@gmail.com 
Website: www.stlukesparishd15.com 

CONTACT US 

Parish Priest 
Monsignor Eoin Thynne 
Tel:  087 2401432 
 

Curate 
Fr. Adrian Crowley 
Tel:  087 4098336 
 

Parish Secretary 
Ms. Kim Geoghegan 
Tel:  01 820 5480 
 

Parish Pastoral Worker 
Mr. Peter Siney 
Tel:  089 4614226 
 

Parish Sisters 
Sisters of St. Joseph of  Cluny 
7 Parslickstown Drive 
Mulhuddart. 
Tel:  01 821 7339 
 

St. Vincent de Paul 
Tel:  01 855 0022 

@StLukesParishD15 
 

@StLukesD15 
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BANK HOLIDAY MASS 
There will be NO  

10am or 7.30pm Mass  
on Bank Holiday Monday 6th June 

WEEKLY COLLECTIONS 
 

Collection totals for the past few weeks were as follows: 

Date Parish Envelopes 
1st Collection 
(for Diocese) 

2nd Collection 
(for Diocese) 

01/05/22 
08/05/22 
15/05/22 
22/05/22 

€285 
€402 
€415 
€477 

€115 
€120 
€130 
€161 

€105 
€110 

€235 (Lay Ministry) 
€140 

Monthly Standing Orders (for Parish):  €398 
Shrines: €240 

 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Like or 
Follow us 

RETREAT 
IN DAILY 

LIFE 
2022 

 

World Youth Day is an international gathering - taking place next 
year (1st - 6th August 2023) in Lisbon.  The Archdiocese are 
planning to run a pilgrimage for those aged 16-29.  If you, or 
someone you know, might be interested in this  - or would like to 
know more - please email: wyd@dublindiocese.ie 

mailto:mulhudoffice@gmail.com
http://www.stlukesparishd15.ie


MINISTERS’ ROTA 
Rotas for Readers and 
Ministers of the 
Eucharist for the month 
of June can be viewed 
on the notice board in 
the church porch and on 
our website. 

CONGRATULATIONS 
to all the children who received 

the Sacraments of  

CONFIRMATION  
and 

FIRST HOLY  
COMMUNION 

 
Special thanks to all the staff 

from our schools for making our 
celebrations so wonderful! 

 

ENROLMENT 
 

is now open for Ladyswell National 
School year beginning September 
2022.  Places available in Junior 
Infants, Early Start and all other 
classes.  For more information visit 
our website www.ladyswellns.ie or 
call 01 8204255. 

 

       Prayer 
 
 

Pilgrim God,  
we give you thanks and praise. 
You constantly journey with us  
even in our darkness and doubts. 
We seek your way of loving kindness  
to walk together as one family. 
Open our eyes to recognise you  
in the faces of one another, 
in the breaking of bread  
and in the splendour of creation. 
May the risen Christ sow seeds of hope 
and new life deep within us. 
May our hearts and minds  
be filled with your Word, 
bringing forth truth, justice and peace. 
May the Holy Spirit  
working in and through us  
do much more than we can dare to imagine 
as we live out our baptismal calling  
in humble and loving service. 
We make this our prayer  
through Christ Our Lord. 
Amen. 
 

Mary, Mother of the Church, pray for us. 
St Laurence O’Toole, pray for us. 
St Kevin, pray for us. 
St Brigid, pray for us. 

 

MATT TALBOT 
PILGRIMAGE 

 
Do you or somebody you know  
suffer from  an addiction? Yes?  

Join us at the Shrine of Matt Talbot in  
Our Lady of Lourdes Church,  

Sean McDermot Street, Dublin, on  

Sunday 12th June  
at 2:00pm - 4:30pm 

where we will pray for freedom from 
addiction through Jesus. This will be a day 

when Ireland unites in prayer to rid our 
country from the plague of addiction.  

For more information,  
visit www.matttalbotprayersociety.com  

or email vita@matttalbotprayersociety.com 
or Telephone (048) 71262894 

We will put a link on our website 

 
This is a series of online events  

that will run from  
Pentecost Sunday to Trinity Sunday.  

(5th – 12th June 2022) 
Register and more information at 

www.bibleweek.ie 

TEA & COFFEE AFTER MASS 
 
 
 
 
 
 

You are very welcome  
to join us  

after 10am Mass  
on THURSDAYS  

for a cuppa and a chat! 
 

Also after EACH MASS  
on the LAST WEEKEND  

of the MONTH 

http://www.matttalbotprayersociety.com/
mailto:vita@matttalbotprayersociety.com

